
From: JSwi291591@aol.com [mailto:JSwi291591@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 10:57 AM 
To: ktravers@champion-chev.com 
Subject: Parking variance 
 
I received your note that you are requesting a variance to allow more parking at your site.  I own the 
Discount Tire Building and am fully support your request.  You may use my name at the City Planning 
Department as being in favor of your request.   Good luck.   
  
John E. Swisher III 
JJS Investments 
4887 Wylie Road 
Dexter, Michigan 48130 
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